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Coming Soon! 
Get ready to download the new Reach More Parents App! 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Here at Lees Brook Academy, we are always looking for new ways to improve communications 

with our parents and carers. In the next few weeks, we are delighted to be launching Reach More 

Parents - a new digital communications tool specifically designed for parent and Academy staff 

communications. This will be replacing ParentMail as our primary means of communication.                                        

Reach More Parents allows you to see live updates about your child’s education, meaning you will 

never miss a moment of your child’s learning Journey.  

Receive alerts and keep updated with School News, Trips, Learning Activities, Important 

Announcements, Key Dates and Events, Attendance Information and much more!  

How to log in to Reach More Parents:  

 By downloading the app onto your smart phone or tablet. You can download Reach More 

Parents from the App Store or Google Play.  

 By logging in via the Reach More Parents website/portal at: https://app.Weduc.co.uk/ 

You will be receiving an enrolment message, and both priority one and two contacts with parental 

responsibility will be provided with an enrolment code, plus instructions on how to download the 

app. 

Look out for your Enrolment message and instructions coming soon! 

 

If you currently use ParentMail and still have money on your account, please be assured that this 

will transfer over to your ‘Reach More’ account and so your child will be able to purchase 

lunch/snacks at the start of term.  

If you are needing to top up your account we will be sending out further correspondence in due 

course to confirm when you can access the ‘Squid’ top up system. 

 

Kind Regards,  

Lees Brook Academy  

https://app.weduc.co.uk/


 
 

 
 

 


